
   

Direct Debit Giving 
Direct Giving Only Account: BSB: 014-010  A/C #: 210834046 
A/C Name:  UCA Fitzroy Parish Direct Debit Account 
 
Donations Account:     BSB: 014010  A/C #: 210834038 

A/C Name: UCA Fitzroy Parish PCP 
 

Prayer Points 

 All the Churches within Australia, Our Nation and Our Leaders 

during this difficult time. 

 Protestant Church in Timor Lorosa’e. 

 Parish of the Ordinariate of Our Lady of the Southern Cross. 

 Our Partner Church, Clermont/Capella Congregation and their 
leader Heather James. The Clermont / Capella Newsletter for March 
is on the Bulletin board in the foyer. 

 Mainly Music Program – for the team, parents and their children. 
 Church Volunteers – for our Musicians, Mowers and Handymen, 

Stewards, Covid Safe Warden and helpers. 
 lloura Child Care Centre – for the staff, children and their families.  

 

Lectionary Readings 

30 August – 
Pentecost 13 

Exodus 3:1-15; Psalm 105:1-6, 23-26, 45b;  
Romans 12:9-21; Matthew 16:21-28 

6 September – 
Pentecost 14 

Exodus 12:1-14; Psalm 149; Romans 13:8-14; 
Matthew 18:15-20 

13 September – 
Pentecost 15 

Exodus 14:19-31; Psalm 114 or Exodus 15:1b-11, 
20-21; Romans 14:1-12; Matthew 18:21-35 

 
 

Regular Meetings and Events  
 

Bible Study Group (via Zoom)  Every Monday at 4.00pm 
(Contact Rhonda MacErlich) 
 
Wednesday Bible Study Group Wednesday 26 August @ 9.30am 
(Contact Caroline Holmes) 
  
Thursday Bible Study Group (Family Room) In Recess. 
 
Church Council Meeting 9 September 2020 at 5.30pm 



   

Thank You 

A big thank you to John Wagstaff for his efforts over the last few months in preparing 
our weekly Parish News so that everyone could stay in touch and up to date!  
 
We greatly appreciated the Live Streaming from South Rockhampton and their 
weekly worship material and thank you to those who volunteered to be involved and 
made themselves available for rosters. 
 

 
 

Donations 

Illoura would welcome any donations of magazines, egg cartons, small cardboard 
boxes.  No fabric required at this time.  You can place them in the pink box in the 
foyer.  
 

Rosters 

As we prepare Rosters for the coming months, please prayerfully consider if you 
may be able to assist in any way.  Please let the office know if you would like your 
name added.   

 

Mainly Music 

The Mainly Music programme has re-commenced.  Thursday mornings at 9.30am in 
the hall.  New families most welcome.  Please contact Rhonda MacErlich on 0458 
652 511.  

 
 

School Chaplaincy 

Lesley Scott would welcome any donations of bottles or cans displaying the 10cent 
refund symbol – this will assist in fundraising efforts for Chaplaincy.  Please bring 
them to the office or give them to Lesley on Sundays. 



   

 

 
 
 

Rosters 

Stewards August Team ‘C’ 

 September Team ‘A’ 

 October Team ‘B’ 
Bible Reader 30 August David Horton 

Morning Tea 30 August  

Prayer After Worship 30 August Rhonda MacErlich 
 6 September Faye Fay 

 13 September Edith Plumb 

Weddings & Funerals August Lyn Storey 

 September Ros McKendry 
Mowing August Xavier & Antony Dekkers 

 September Col McKendry & Kelvin McLean 
 

 

 

Contact Details 

Currently no Minister in 
Placement 

minister@northrockyuc.org.au   

Office Email office@northrockyuc.org.au 

Web site www.northrockyuc.org.au 

Face Book Page www.facebook.com/NorthRockyUC/  

Treasurer treasurer@northrockyuc.org.au  

Prayer Chain prayer@northrockyuc.org.au 

Street Address 321 Berserker Street, Frenchville Qld 4701 

Postal Address PO Box 1 0185, Frenchville Qld 4701 

Prison Chaplain David Horton – 0428 965 203 

Hospital Chaplain Rev Ann Hewson – 0468 490 799 

BlueCare Chaplain 
Donna Muston – 0409 894 981 

 

Office Hours Thursdays 9am-12pm  

Sunday 30 August 9.00am Holy Communion 

Sunday 6 September 9.00am Holy Communion 

Sunday 13 September 9.00am  

mailto:minister@northrockyuc.org.au
mailto:office@northrockyuc.org.au
http://www.northrockyuc.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/NorthRockyUC/
mailto:treasurer@northrockyuc.org.au
mailto:prayer@northrockyuc.org.au


   

 
 

Mission Statement 

- Serving God through Christ in Church and Community. 

Celebration Service 

   We are very pleased to welcome back Rev Brian Gilbert who will be 
leading us today in a time of celebration. 

Supply Minister 

Rev Amos Manoharan will be the Supply Minister at the North 
Rockhampton Uniting Church for the months of September & October 
2020.   

Prayer Chain 

There has been a change to how to get prayer requests added to the 
prayer chain now that we have no minister in placement. From now on, 
Sally Sutherland has offered to coordinate it. Please either ring Sally on 
4936 4025 or email prayer@northrockyuc.org.au.  
 

COVID 19 

We would ask that you follow all instructions in relation to COVID 
Guidelines to ensure that we keep everyone safe.  Please take the time to 
carefully read the separate leaflet that has previously been e-mailed.   
Ros McKendry is our COVID Safe Warden. 

 

mailto:prayer@northrockyuc.org.au

